
 

The OCEAN CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT anticipates 
seeking a dynamic and exceptional leader to fill its 
Superintendent position.  As a shore community located 
on a barrier island in southern New Jersey, Ocean City 
offers a distinctive experience for those who live and 
work there. A primary, intermediate, and high school 
deliver a top-tier education to approximately 1,900 
students from Ocean City, Sea Isle City, Upper 
Township, Corbin City, Longport as well as through the 

NJ School Choice Program. The Board of Education seeks a Superintendent of Schools 
who embraces the past, is firmly immersed in the present and committed to building for 
the future.  

The successful candidate must be a decisive, collaborative leader, committed to working 
with all stakeholders. Ocean City’s highly engaged school community participates in key 
conversations and contributes to the district’s success. Ocean City’s three schools, their 
students, and faculty have achieved National, State, and County recognition for 
excellence.  The next Superintendent will have the distinctive opportunity to build on the 
district’s many accomplishments and will possess exceptional communication skills.  

Prior experience as a district level administrator is preferred. Additional information on the 
position and the search process can be found at 
 https://oceancityschools.org/superintendentsearchinformation. Minimally, all candidates 
must be eligible for a New Jersey Department of Education School Administrator 
certification. The successful candidate will be offered a competitive salary package 
commensurate with experience and state guidelines. 

Please email letter of interest and current resume by May 5, 2023 for best consideration 
to: Timothy E. Kelley, School Business Administrator at tkelley@ocsdnj.org. 
All applications will be treated in the strictest of confidence. 

Ocean City Public Schools District is an EEO employer. 
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